STATE OF MAINE
BoarD OF NURSING
158 STATE HOUSE STATION
AuvucusTta, MAINE
04333-0158

PAUL R. LEPAGE KIM ESQUIBEL, PhD, M.S.N., R.N.
GOVERNOR EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
June 21, 2018

Sherry Bateman
95 Loop Rd
Acton, ME 04001-5407

NOTICE OF DENIAL
Dear Ms. Bateman:

In a letter dated April 6, 2018, you received notice that the Maine State Board of Nursing was
denying licensure for the following reasons:

32 MLR.S. § 2105-A(2)(G). Subject to the limitations of Title 5, Chapter 341,
conviction of a crime that involved dishonesty or false statement.

This office did not receive a written notice of appeal within thirty (30) days as specified in the
Notice of Preliminary Denial. Therefore, the preliminary denial is now final and constitutes final
agency action.

Sincerely,
- 5510.\1».0

Kim Esquibel, PhD, MSN, RN
Executive Director

g Katie Johnson, Assistant Attorney General
Megan Hudson, Assistant Attorney General
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